
Term 1 is almost complete! 

What a way to finish the week with our Easter raffle and Hat Parade on Friday. Be sure to get in early for your tickets. 

Thanks to all our families for supporting the great attendance numbers across the school. This has been the best term for
attendance in recent history for our school.  

As mentioned last week we have finalised our policy for funding excursions and other activities. 

An activity up to $100 per student, the school will cover 25% of the total cost. How to apply - Parents contact the school to
request funding with reasoning to support the application. School will meet these costs. If demand is high (more than 20

students per activity) the school may approach the P&C for additional support. 

An activity up to $100 to $500 per student, the school will cover 50% of the total cost. How to apply - Parents contact the
school to request funding with reasoning to support the application. P&C will support students. If demand is high (more

than 20 students per activity) the school may work with the P&C for the additional support. 

More than $500 per student, 50% of total cost. May be supported by: 

• Special item for sale at the canteen – money raised to go towards subsidising the group cost 

• Class to explore fundraising activities such as a zooper dooper stall 

• Hosting a social with a gold coin donation as entry 

How to apply - Parents contact the school to request funding with reasoning to support the application. P&C will support
the activity. If demand is high (class, stage or school activities) the school will work with the P&C to support the activity. 

This week we said goodbye to our Director Educational Leadership, Daniel Hurd, who has been appointed to a new role in
Sydney. Before leaving he acknowledged the outstanding academic and attendance results that we are achieving as one

of the top 50 NSW ‘Schools Making a Difference’. A Certificate of Excellence was a big surprise. We wish him well in his
new role. 

As ANZAC Day falls on the last Friday of the holidays I am looking forward to as many students as possible meeting at
Market Square by 10.20am ready to march. We will meet families at Cameron Park after the ceremony. 

Please remember that ALL students return for Term 2 on Wednesday 30th April. The first two days of term will see staff
preparing for the rest of the year and learning about a new High Potential and Gifted Education Policy. 

Have a great break! 

Darryl Thompson 

Where every child is known, valued and cared for.
Wellington Public School

Darryl Thompson

Thursday 10th April 2025
FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK



Student of the week



C O L D  W E A T H E R
I S  F A S T

A P P R O A C H I N G

At Wellington Public School we
are unable to

cook or heat instant noodles and
food in the Office , Due to Work
Health and Safety restrictions.



School News

Buzzie Winners
Aubree 2T,Khalil 1/2M, Amelia 1W, Lacey 5P, Connor 5/6R,

Kohen 6M, Tilly 3/4L, Maddison 3/4L, Eli 3/4L

  Attendance Award: Nyesharni Nixon-Burns
Teacher Award: Mrs Mason
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Wednesday 14th May







EDISON ROBOT BATTLES
Train your Edison robot, then
race your opponents through
a maze, along a track, or
battle like sumo wrestlers! 

TOONWORLD CARTOONING
Join Toonworld in a
cartooning workshop filled
with creativity and challenges

Bookings Required
(02) 6840 1780
MRL.NS W.GOV.AU/ K IDS

 Tuesday 15 April 
and

Tuesday 22 April

 Thursday 17 April

Ages 5 to 12

Ages 5 to 12

1:30 pm - 3 pm

10:30 am - 11:45 am

WELLINGTON LIBRARY



At the Dance Academy's new studio location,
164 Percy Street,

 there are vacancies for girls and boys in the 6-8 years
age group for ballet, tap and jazz classes.

Other age group places are very limited but there are a
few.

For Further enquiries or to enrol please phone 0499
686 996, or email

danceacademywellington@outlook.com or call at the
studio Monday-Thursday after 3:45pm 

Thank you 

Dance Academy 










